Teaching And Learning
3-28-22

We have some very preliminary results back on the state ACT test from 3-8-22. Very
preliminarily, things look very promising. Mr. Godbey’s “ACT competition” in preparation for the
assessment was a very beneficial and a good thing.

The Jr/Sr High had half day departmental meetings on the 16th and 17th. This was the second
of three phases for our curriculum vertical alignment. The final piece will be completed in the
summer professional development. This is a large task, but the staff has been unbelievable in
meeting and overcoming the challenges.

Both buildings have established professional development calendars for the 2022-23 school
year. We will also continue to have embedded professional development throughout the school
year.

We have begun to prepare for the Kentucky Summative Assessment, and those dates will run
from May 3rd until May 20th. By regulation the testing window has to be within the last fourteen
school days.



